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Tea and the Technology 
We are trying something different this semester. Tea and the 
Technology will be a casual early morning sit-down to discuss 
Technology over a nice cup of tea and some pastries.


I’ll have information on at least one new App to share with 
people. 


If you have a technology question, this will be a great place to 
ask it. Do you want to do something different with Canvas? 
Come talk and let’s see what we can do. Do you just want 
something warm to drink on the way to your office? We’ve got 
that too.


This will be a chance for everyone to share. The more people 
who can stop by, the more interactions we can have. We are 
all in this together. Come and talk.


Tea and the Technology 

February 13, 2018


7:30am to 9:00am


Holt Gallery in front of the 21st Century classroom


Our intention is to have a second Tea during the semester.


Canvas 
Adding a TA to your course. 

Adding a TA or other individual in Canvas is an easy process. 
Just send an email to: kevin.henry@principia.edu containing 
the following information:


Persons name, the course to be added into, the role you want 
them to have, (IE Student, TA, Limited TA (no grade access) or 
Teacher) If you don’t specify a role I will add them as a 
student. 
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Equipment to Borrow 

The Academic Technology Office 
has equipment you can borrow for 
use in your classes:


iPads


There are twenty available. 


iClickers


We have three bags of twenty-five 
and one bag of sixty-five.


Cameras 

We have SLR digital cameras to 
loan.


Reservations are on a first-come, 
first-reserved basis.


Please call Academic Technology 
at (618) 374-5530 for more 
information


Technology Humor 
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